
Dear Mr. Roberts, 

I am writing to encourage you to stand firm in the fight to remove the adult video store 

from the corner of 91st & Brown Deer Rd.   

As a former resident of the neighborhood and as principal of Risen Savior Lutheran 

School just a few blocks away I know the area well.  I am happy to see so much positive 

change in the Woodlands and surrounding area since I first moved onto 95th St.  Easy 

access to pornography is just one of the contributing factors to the problems of violence 

and abuse in the neighborhood, and the removal of this store will be another step in the 

right direction.  I also believe that such a measure will embolden residents to take further 

steps in cleaning up this corner of Milwaukee and help to restore some measure of pride 

for the legitimate businesses nearby. 

I appreciate your help in this matter, as this detrimental business is removed for the 

betterment of all. 

Sincerely, 

Benjamin Clemons, Principal 

(414) 403-8009 

principal@risensavior-luth.org 

 


